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Removing parental rights and the rights of our elected School board is completely 

and totally un acceptable. It is not the job of a legislative body to choose what our 

children get as educational materials. We pay the taxes for the education.  They are 

our children.  We vote for the board and you overstepping them or creating a division 

between them isn't acceptable.  You say to prohibit discrimination of the books used. 

That goes both ways. You don't get to overrule the voices of your elected for the 

minority.  That is discrimination of the wants and needs of your elected. You need to 

get back in your lane and stay fresh out of the tyrannical coarse you are attempting to 

take.  


